
CITY OF SMITHVILLE, MISSOURI 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Before the Board of Aldermen of the City of Smithville, Missouri 
June 7, 2022 

7:00 p.m. 
 

In accordance with Section 99.865 of the Missouri Revised Statutes, the Board of 
Aldermen of the City of Smithville, Missouri, will hold a public hearing in Smithville City 
Hall Council Chambers 107 West Main Street, Smithville, Missouri 64089, at 7:00 p.m., 
Tuesday, June 7, 2022, or as soon thereafter as possible, to determine if the following 
tax increment financing plan and the redevelopment project associated with such plan 
is making satisfactory progress under the proposed time schedules contained within the 
approved plan for completion of the projects: 
 

• Smithville Commons TIF Plan 
 
 

Linda Drummond, City Clerk 
City of Smithville, Missouri 
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